
Dear HMC Residents,  

 

As PCS season begins to wind down, I am reminded of the feelings that go along with moving to a 
new duty station, adjusting to new neighbors, taking on a new role, and trying to find a sense of 
connection and community. The unique challenges and sacrifices of military families inspire us to 
continually improve our service delivery at Hunt Military Communities.  

 

During September we will have several community-wide focuses. The first is Suicide Prevention 
Month. This month we will be hosting several speakers and sharing important educational materials 
on this most important topic. On average, 22 active or retired service members take their own lives 
each day, and unfortunately I know this pain too well having lost several of my Marines to suicide. 
We can help those in need by learning the warning signs and the appropriate resources available to 
help service members in need. Please look at the schedule of events you can attend and help us 
make mental health a priority for our military families.  

 

The other notable event is the anniversary of 9/11. In memory of those who lost their lives and those 
whose lives are forever changed, we will be hosting Never Forget Walks in each of our communities. 
Additionally, we will have an opportunity for children to write a 100-word essay on “What It Means 
To Be A Patriot,” to help them grasp the selfless commitment of their family service member. More 
information to follow on both of these important events. We look forward to your participation. 
Thank you for allowing us the opportunity to serve you.    

 

 

 

Brian Stann  

CEO  

Hunt Military Communities   

 

     Our President’s Message 

Nov. 

Ohana Military Communities –Useful Contact Information:  

Maintenance Requests: (808) 839-HELP (4357) 

Property Contact Email: 

navyhawaii@huntcompanies.com 

OhanaNavyCommunities.com 

Follow us on Instagram:  

@Ohananavymc 

Connect with us on Facebook:  

www.facebook.com/
OhanaNavyMilitaryCommunities   
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EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT FOR September 
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Meet Dara, a Resident Services Specialist here at  Ohana Military 

Communities! 

*She has lived in Japan and England before calling Hawaii her new home.  

*She loves to run! 

Dara says, “I love being able to interact with residents and helping in any 
way I can. 

Thanks for all your hard work, Dara! 

We are still practicing social distancing and we also ask that you wear a mask when coming to the office! 

WE ARE HERE FOR YOU! - OFFICE CONTACTS 

East RSO 

620 Pool St. Honolulu, HI 96818 

(808) 839-8620 

EastRSO@HuntCompanies.com 

Central RSO 

100 Lehua Ave., Pearl City, HI 96782  

(808) 839-8670  

(808) 840-3574 (Camp Stover Office)  

CentralRSO@HuntCompanies.com  

Catlin RSO 

3349 Catlin Drive, Honolulu, HI 96818 

(808) 839-8660 

CatlinRSO@HuntCompanies.com  

We Love Your 

Last month we celebrated our amazing porters and 

had so much fun over lunch. These guys and gals do 

so much work behind the scenes that we wanted to 

celebrate them. 

Thank you for all you do to support our team and 

residents. We would not be the team we are with-

out your dedication! 

Porter Appreciation 

West  RSO 

2500 Radford Drive, Honolulu, HI 96818  

(808) 839-8640 

WestRSO@HuntCompanies.com  

 

                Ohananmarinecorpscommunities.com 

South RSO 

298 Main Street, Honolulu, HI 96818 

(808) 839-8630  

southRSO@huntcompanies.com 

PMRF RSO 

1209-A N. Sparrow Drive. Kekaha, HI 96752  

(808) 839-8660 

CatlinRSO@HuntCompanies.com  
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History Corner 

Doris Miller The Hero Cook 
 

Doris Miller Park is one of our beautiful communities in 

Honolulu, but many new residents ask where the name 

comes from. The story of Doris “Dorie” Miller starts on 

December 7th, 1941 at 6:00 AM aboard the  West Virgin-

ia. Dorie Miller was a crewmember who had just finished 

making breakfast for his crew and was about to begin his 

laundry duties when the first battery of torpedoes hit 

the West Virginia.  

While heading to his assigned battle station, he discov-

ered that it had been destroyed and instead reported for 

duty. He had never used a machine gun before but, was 

given a crash course on how to use an unmanned Brown-

ing .50 caliber anti-aircraft machine gun. He was only ex-

pected to load it but, immediately started firing the gun 

at enemy planes grounding at least two. When he ran 

out of ammunition, he started carrying injured sailors to 

safely. 

Doris Miller was awarded the Navy Cross personally by 

Admiral Nimitz on May 7th, 1942 aboard the USS Enter-

prise. We are proud to honor such a hero within our Mili-

tary Housing. 

Ever wonder where our “Shaka” came from? No 

one knows for sure but, local lore attributes it to 

Hamana Kalili of Laie. He lost 3 middle fingers in 

an accident and worked on the sugar cane trains 

as a security guard. We would wave at the chil-

dren using his pinky and thumb, and the children 

started to imitate him. Today it is used as a 

greeting, a sign of approval or, solidarity. Either 

way, make use of it to show your Aloha spirit! 

Shaka Shaka 
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Are you looking for a fast-paced work 

environment close to home where you can give 

back to the community you live in??  

 

As a Hunt employee, you will be helping our 

organization build value—and as your 

employer, we'll be committed to helping you 

build value, both personally and professionally.  

 

Visit our website for more information and to 

apply now! 

https://www.huntcompanies.com/careers 

 

 

What do you do when you notice that your toilet 
is leaking? Before even calling your maintenance 
team, you should turn off the water valve. 

This ensures that the leak is not causing more 
problems while maintenance heads your way.  

Simply rotate the shutoff valve located at the back 
of your toilet to the left until it stops turning. 

To submit a work order, you can call your RSO or 
maintenance at (808) 839-4357. You can also sub-
mit a work order through the Hunt Resident Appli-
cation. 

Maintenance Corner 
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You’ve seen them! If you have lived in our 
community for any time, you have met your 
fantastic hair girl, your favorite scent distributor, 
or your woodworking guy. We have some 
incredible spouse-owned businesses within our 
community, and it’s time to give them some face 
time 

 
It’s easy! Every other Wednesday, we would love 
if you would drop a link, coupon, or 
recommendation for any spouse-owed 
businesses on our Facebook page. Let everyone 
know that these great companies are so that we 
can support each other. 

Spouse-Owned Businesses Facebook Highlight 

RSO Corner 
Welcome to September! 

 

Summer has ended, and school is back in full swing. 
With so much going on, It is critical to have a firm 
plan for your child after school. Make sure they know 
who will be picking them up and where. 
We have quite a bit of traffic in our communities and 
want to ensure that your children are safe after their 
long day at school. 
Mahalo for being a valued resident, we appreciate 
you!  

 

With aloha,  

Ohana Military Communities 




